ROOSEVELT

DIRECTORS SUPERINTENDENT
W. BRUCE HEIDEN, PRESIDENT DONOVAN L. NEESE
K.C. GINGG
BRANDON LEISTER 103 WEST BASELINE ROAD
JASON ROVEY BUCKEYE, ARIZONA 85328

JOHN K. VANDERWEY TELEPHONE (623) 386-2046

IRRIGATION DISTRICT FAX (623) 3864360

November 21st, 2023

Attention RID Customers,

The Roosevelt Irrigation Board of Directors has set the 2024 Allocation. The new
limit will be 6.25 AF of water per acre. This allocation will start as of January 1%,
2024. Starting in January your monthly statement will reflect this new allocation
and the remainder as the year progresses.

Last year our allocation began at 5.6 AF and was increased to 5.76 AF in April,

then in April we were able to remove all allocation for the remainder of 2023 due
to the amount of spill water we were receiving.

If you have any questions, please call our office.

Thank you,

e

Donovan L. Neese

Superintendent
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